
 

 

 

 

TOPIC: Additional T-TESS Appraisers for the 2025-2026 School Year                            

 

SUBMITTED BY: Gerardo Cruz, Ph.D.   OF: Superintendent of Schools  

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       
 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: August 20, 2025   

 

Recommendation: 

Administration is recommending that the Board of Trustees approve the following 
additional T-TESS appraisers for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 

Rationale: 
 

To replace a current administrative vacancy. 
 
 
 

Budgetary Information: 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
 

DC (Local) 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


